
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 15 March 2007 

2. LOCAL RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATIONS/COMMUNITY GROUPS/ORGANISATIONS 
 
 Mrs Joan Blatchford, Mrs Bette Palmer, Mr Peter McKearney and Mr Barry Armstrong provided an 

update to the Board on current issues in the Cashmere Residents’ Association’s area.   
 
 In response to the issues raised, the Board decided to: 
 
 (a) Request advice on the feasibility of staff being able to assist the Cashmere Residents’ 

Association to develop a list of values and priorities for the Cashmere area. 
 
 (b) Consider how it can continue to have effective liaison/communication with the Association. 
 
 (c) Request staff to provide information on any traffic management plans for the Cashmere area 

over the next 10 years. 
 
 (d) Consider how the Association’s newsletter could be tied in with the Board’s own communication 

initiatives. 
 
 (e) Request staff to provide information regarding the Association’s concerns relating to the lack of 

communication from the Council regarding the Association’s submission on the LTCCP. 
 
 On behalf of the Board, the Chairperson thanked the Association members for attending the meeting 

and for their constructive and positive views. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


